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**EXTERNAL ALERT** This email originated from outside the Region of Waterloo. 

In regards to voting on the proposed bylaw on Wednesday Sept 27/2023.
All children and students should be protected against violence, however this bylaw is
unconstitutional. 
  Note the following sections of the Charter of rights and freedoms.
2a) freedom of conscience and religion 
2b) freedom of expression
2c) freedom of peacefulp assembly 
2d) freedom of association
   Parents are responsible for their children, and as taxpayers have the right to gather and
peacefully protest. They have the right and responsibility to provide direction and input
concerning their children's education. The legal and commonsense answer to this proposed
bylaw is 
                 NO
Sincerely Perry and Charlene Carruthers.  New Hamburg .On. . Thankyou




